
(e.g., shellfish harvesting and fish consumption) from Office of

Management and Budget review and the Administrator’s continued

failure to promulgate such new and revised numerical water quality

criteria, the Alliance diverted a portion of its general operating funds to

Waterkeepers Florida to support its Priority Toxics Training Program. 

This funding is provided to enhance Waterkeepers Florida’s effort to

mitigate the harm to the thousands of recreational and subsistence

fishers, their families, and other persons, who consume fish and shellfish

taken from Florida’s Class II, III and III-Limited waters that receive

discharges of priority toxic pollutants for which the Administrator has not

promulgated new and revised water quality criteria to protect human

health and the designated uses of  Florida’s Class II, III and III-Limited

(e.g., shellfish harvesting and fish consumption).

52. The Alliance further resolved to continue providing funds to

Waterkeepers Florida on a quarterly basis to support its Priority Toxics

Training Program until the Administrator promulgates new or revised

numerical water quality criteria for priority toxic pollutants in Florida’s

Class II, III and III-Limited waters.  
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